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September 14, 2020 
 

SECRETARY ARDOIN PROVIDES STATEMENT ON  
SOCIAL MEDIA MISINFORMATION 

 
BATON ROUGE, La.— Our office is working with the Registrar of Voters and Clerk of Court in 
both Calcasieu and Cameron Parishes to reestablish early voting locations and emergency Election 
Day polling locations for the November and December elections. Rumors that voters affected by 
Hurricane Laura will be forced to vote by mail are unfounded and untrue. 
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